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Dear Parents and carers, 

Welcome back! I hope you had a relaxing summer holiday. I would 
like to welcome families who have joined SS Peter and Paul’s this 
term; we also welcome new members of staff; Mr Smith in RB, Miss 
Wood in 1W, Mrs Perry in 2P, Mr Boucher in 3B, Mrs Masuria in 
4M, Mrs Chujor in 5C and Mrs Qureshi our new Inclusion Manag-
er.On behalf of all the staff and myself, I would like to say thank you 
for the very kind and generous gifts received at the end of the sum-
mer term.  

The major building work has now been completed, and the Learning 
Resource Centre is ready for the children to use. The additional work 
to widen the junior corridors, has also finished, giving a much              
brighter open feel to the school. I  would like to thank Mr Allen and 
his team for all their hard work during the summer holidays, to  

ensure the school looked wonderful when the children arrived back. 

We were fortunate to receive a considerable amount of funding for 
these projects, however the school did have to contribute 10%        
towards the cost. For this reason and for future projects, we are now 
falling inline with most schools in the country to ask parents for a 
contribution towards the school building fund. We kindly ask for a 
donation of £10 per family, per term, (payable on Scopay from next 
month). 

I thank you all once again for your continued support as we look               
forward to another enjoyable and successful year at                                    
SS Peter and Paul’s. 

God Bless. 

S M Johnson                                             

Festival of Light Firework Display 

Tickets are selling fast, buy your tickets 

now 

to avoid disappointment.   

Thurs 19 Oct 7.15pm 

Doors open 5.00pm 

Cost: children £3. Adults £6  

Lord Jesus, we ask for Your help as  we begin this new 
school year. Allow us to experience Your presence in the 
many blessings You put before us. Amen  
 

Dates for your  diary 

Sept  Macmillan Big 

Coffee Morning 

£430 raised. Well 

done everyone. 

 

31 Oct & 2 Nov                                             
Parent                             

Consultation Ap-
pointments.  Sign 

up from 9 Oct. 

 

13 Nov 9.15am                 
Prospective                         

parents meeting & 

school tour. 

 

Y6 Transition                         

meeting and SATs  

Thurs 12 Oct at 

3.30pm 

INSET DAYS 

Fri 20 Oct 

Tues 2 Jan 

Mon 18 June 

Fri 20 July 

Class                         

Assemblies 9.05am                           

Refreshments in the 
hall from 8.50am 

Thurs   21 Sept  6R 

Thurs  28 Sept  5W 

Thurs   5  Oct  4D 

Thurs 12 Oct 3S 

Thurs  19 Oct 6B 

Thurs 9 Nov 5C 

Thurs  16 Nov 4M 

Thurs 23 Nov 3B 

Half term                 

23--27 Oct 

Fri 20 Oct                
  

Inset Day 



 

Wed 6 Dec 2pm KS1 
Nativity 
Tues 12 Dec 2pm Rec                    
Nativity  
Wed 13Dec 6.30pm               
KS 2  Carol Concert 

 
Admissions September 2018 

All Reception admissions (children born between 1/9/13 to 31/8/14)                           
to be completed on-line. The closing date  is 15 January 2018. Nursery 
Applications (born between: 01/09/2014-31/08/2015). Forms from office. 

Secondary School applications online: closing date 31/10/2017. 

Check out 

www.sspeterandpauls

.redbridge.sch.uk 

 

More dates for your 

diary 

  The School website is updated regularly, 

with information, dates for your diary and 

photographs. Please check there before 

you phone the office with a query.  

               

 

 

 

 

 

Please ensure your child arrives for  school on time, 
the gates will be locked at 8.55am. If your child is late, 
this will be recorded in  a late book and monitored. If 
this happens regularly, you will be asked to attend a 
meeting with the Education Welfare Officer and you 
may be issued with a fine. The same process will be 
repeated if you are late collecting your child at the end 

of the day.  

Please ensure your child wears the correct                           
uniform to school, a uniform list can be found on 

the website and the class notice board.  If your 
child is not wearing the correct uniform, you will 

receive a letter at the end of the day, outlining the 
issue. School bags must be red SS Peter and Paul’s 
book bags, available from the school office or 

Rupen’s outfitters. Please note winter uniform must 
be worn after half term. Advance notice- summer 
dress for next year, must be light blue and not navy 

blue. 

Fri 15 Dec 2pm 
Mince Pies and carols 
for the elderly of the 
parish. 

Attendance 

Well done to 2B for 
98.91% for the 
best attendance in 

September .  

 

 

The class with the best punctuality is RS with only 1 late 

The class who needs to improve the most is 5C with 19 

lates 

 

N am   95.4% N pm   96.2% RB    97.9% 

RS      96.7% 1V       96.5% 1W    95.9% 

2B       98.9% 2P       97.6% 3B     97.6% 

3S      96.6% 4D       97.5% 4M    97.0% 

5C       97.4% 5W      96.7% 6B     97.6% 

6R       96.0%     


